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FRANCIS AMIR
Exploiting OS X from the
Root Up MicroStrategy
Guidance for successful
installation of a wide
range of IBM software
products KEY FEATURES ●
Complete installation
guide of IBM software
systems, Redhat

Enterprise, IBM Cloud, and
Docker. ● Expert-led
demonstration on
complete conﬁguration
and implementation of
IBM software solutions. ●
Includes best practices
and eﬃcient techniques
adopted by banks,
ﬁnancial services, and
insurance companies.

DESCRIPTION This book
provides instructions for
installation, conﬁguration
and troubleshooting
sections to improve the IT
support productivity and
fast resolution of issues
that arise. It covers
readers' references that
are available online and
also step-by-step
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procedures required for a
successful installation of a
broad range of IBM Data
Analytics products. This
book provides a holistic
in-depth knowledge for
students, software
architects, installation
specialists, and
developers of Data
Analysis software and a
handbook for data
analysts who want a
single source of
information on IBM Data
Analysis Software
products. This book
provides a single resource
that covers the latest
available IBM Data
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Analysis software on the
most recent RedHat Linux
and IBM Cloud platforms.
This book includes
comprehensive technical
guidance, enabling IT
professionals to gain an
in-depth knowledge of the
installation of a broad
range of IBM Software
products across diﬀerent
operating systems. WHAT
YOU WILL LEARN ● Stepby-step installation and
conﬁguration of IBM
Watson Analytics. ●
Managing RedHat
Enterprise Systems and
IBM Cloud Platforms. ●
Installing, conﬁguring, and
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managing IBM StoredIQ.
● Best practices to
administer and maintain
IBM software packages. ●
Upgrading VMware
stations and installing
Docker. WHO THIS BOOK
IS FOR This book is a goto guide for IT
professionals who are
primarily Solution
Architects,
Implementation Experts,
or Technology Consultants
of IBM Software suites.
This will also be a useful
guide for IT managers
who are looking to adopt
and enable their
enterprise with IBM
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products. TABLE OF
CONTENTS 1. Getting
Started with IBM
Resources for Analytics 2.
IBM Component Software
Compatibility Matrix 3.
IBM Download Procedures
4. On-Premise Server
Conﬁgurations and
Prerequisites 5. IBM Fix
Packs 6. IBM Cloud PAK
Systems 7. RedHat
OpenShift 4.x Installations
8. IBM Cloud Private
System 9. Base VMWare
System Platform 10. IBM
Cloud Private Cluster on
CentOS 8.0 11. UIMA
Pipeline and Java Code
Extensions 12. IBM

Watson Explorer
Foundational Components
V12 13. IBM Watson
Explorer oneWEX 12.0.3
14. IBM StoredIQ for Legal
APPENDIX References and
End of Life Support
A Rough Guide to the
Internet MicroStrategy,
Inc.
Heart disease aﬀects
millions of people every
year. The MLA Guide to
Finding Out About Heart
Disease organizes and
oﬀers evaluated print and
online resources to help
readers develop a
collection or research
speciﬁc medical options,
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incorporating important
data and key concepts
about risk factors and
symptoms of heart
disease.
MicroStrategy Suite Quick
Start Guide for
MicroStrategy Analytics
Enterprise IAP
Comprehensive,
interactive exam
preparation and so much
more The AWS Certiﬁed
SysOps Administrator
Oﬃcial Study Guide:
Associate Exam is a
comprehensive exam
preparation resource. This
book bridges the gap
between exam
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preparation and realworld readiness, covering
exam objectives while
guiding you through
hands-on exercises based
on situations you'll likely
encounter as an AWS
Certiﬁed SysOps
Administrator. From
deployment,
management, and
operations to migration,
data ﬂow, cost control,
and beyond, this guide
will help you internalize
the processes and best
practices associated with
AWS. The Sybex
interactive online study
environment gives you
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access to invaluable
preparation aids,
including an assessment
test that helps you focus
your study on areas most
in need of review, and
chapter tests to help you
gauge your mastery of
the material. Electronic
ﬂashcards make it easy to
study anytime, anywhere,
and a bonus practice
exam gives you a sneak
preview so you know what
to expect on exam day.
Cloud computing oﬀers
businesses a costeﬀective, instantly
scalable IT infrastructure.
The AWS Certiﬁed SysOps
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Administrator - Associate
credential shows that you
have technical expertise
in deployment,
management, and
operations on AWS. Study
exam objectives Gain
practical experience with
hands-on exercises Apply
your skills to real-world
scenarios Test your
understanding with
challenging review
questions Earning your
AWS Certiﬁcation is much
more than just passing an
exam—you must be able
to perform the duties
expected of an AWS
Certiﬁed SysOps
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Administrator in a realworld setting. This book
does more than coach you
through the test: it trains
you in the tools,
procedures, and thought
processes to get the job
done well. If you're
serious about validating
your expertise and
working at a higher level,
the AWS Certiﬁed SysOps
Administrator Oﬃcial
Study Guide: Associate
Exam is the resource
you've been seeking.
Mobile Suite Quick Start
Guide for MicroStrategy 9.
3 Pearson Education
As the ultimate resource

on the basics of the Linux
desktops, servers, and
programming tools, this
book is written by the
ultimate author on all
things Linux. This
transition resource is ideal
if you are making the
move from Windows or
Macintosh to using Linux
as your desktop system,
and explains the Linux
technology, oﬀers
detailed installation
instructions, and includes
step-by-step descriptions
of key desktop and server
components. You’ll relish
the in-depth descriptions
that will help you choose
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the best Linux distribution
to suit your needs. Note:
CD-ROM/DVD and other
supplementary materials
are not included as part of
eBook ﬁle.
Document Creation Guide
for MicroStrategy 9. 3 SAS
Institute
The Installation and
Conﬁguration Guide
includes information to
install and conﬁgure
MicroStrategy products on
Windows, UNIX, Linux,
and HP platforms, as well
as basic maintenance
guidelines.
AWS Certiﬁed SysOps
Administrator Oﬃcial
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Study Guide Lulu.com
Mountain Lion (aka OS X
10.8) is now available,
and thanks to the Mac
App Store, the process of
purchasing, obtaining,
and installing Mac OS X is
faster and easier than
ever. Like Lion, getting
this version of the OS no
longer involves driving to
the nearest Apple Store or
retailer, or waiting for the
FedEx truck to arrive. But
the better shape your Mac
is in before you install
Mountain Lion, the better
experience you'll have
during and after the
upgrade. Allow us to
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introduce the Mountain
Lion Installation Guide. In
this book, we cover the
requirements for running
Apple's newest OS; the
things you should do to
get your Mac ready; and
the purchase and
download processes. We
walk you through the
actual installation;
recommend some postinstall tasks; discuss some
upgrade challenges; and
help you decide if a "clean
install" is for you. We've
also got instructions for
creating a bootable
Mountain Lion installer
disc or drive, as well as
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for installing Mountain
Lion over Snow Leopard
(Mac OS X 10.6).
Complete Administration
Guide of IBM Watson, IBM
Cloud, Red Hat OpenShift,
Docker, and IBM StoredIQ
(English Edition) Springer
Adobe Flash CS4
Professsional on Demand
What you need, when you
need it! Need answers
quickly? Adobe Flash CS4
Professional on Demand
provides those answers in
a visual step-by-step
format. We will show you
exactly what to do
through lots of full color
illustrations and easy-to-
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follow instructions. Inside
the Book • Improve
publishing and
productivity with the CS4
interface • Browse,
organize, and process
ﬁles using Adobe Bridge •
Import Photoshop and
Illustrator ﬁles directly
into Flash • Keep track of
the changes in Flash on a
per-object basis • Quickly
create animation with
motion tweens • Copy
and paste graphic ﬁlters
and motions • Create
more compelling designs
with built-in ﬁlter eﬀects
and gradients • Use blend
modes to change the way

the image of one object
on the Stage is combined
with other images •
Preview changes to 9-slice
scaled movie clips on
Stage • Use Script
Assisted mode to create
scripts without detailed
knowledge of ActionScript
• Test content on diﬀerent
target devices •
Workshops and related
ﬁles • Keyboard shortcuts
Bonus Online Content
Register your book at
queondemand.com to
gain access to: •
Workshops and related
ﬁles • Keyboard shortcuts
Visit the author site:
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perspection.com
Citrix XenDesktop
Implementation Elsevier
The Hands-On Guide to
Flash Video is a
professional reference
book written by industry
experts that are currently
helping professionals
produce Web video and
implement Flash Media
Server. This book covers
Flash Video production
from soup to nuts,
beginning with how to
conﬁgure your camcorder
and ending to advanced
server techniques like
bandwidth detection and
FMS logging and
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reporting. Real word
lessons from case studies
of successful Flash Video
deployments are also
included. Supplemental
ﬁles located at:
www.ﬂashvideobook.com
By reading this book,
you'll learn to: * Shoot
high quality video for
streaming * Choose the
best encoder and
encoding techniques for
producing Flash Video *
Deploy Flash Video via
progressive download or
via the Flash Media
Server. * Create and light
a compression friendly set
* Deinterlace and
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preprocess your video
prior to encoding *
Choose encoding
parameters like data rate,
resolution and frame rate
* Optimize encoding with
Sorenson Squeeze, Flix
Pro and the Adobe Flash
Video Encoder * Shoot
and produce chromakey
video for alpha channel
delivery * Customize a
Flash player via skinning,
and use Cue Points for
navigation * Setup, install,
and maintain Flash Media
Server
Become a Certiﬁed
Advanced Salesforce
Administrator with this
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exam guide American
Library Association
If you're interested in
recording and streaming
media using Flash Media
Server 3 (FMS3) and
Adobe's Real-Time
Messaging Protocol, this
unique 267-page PDF-only
book is the perfect primer.
It is not a reference, but a
systematic guide to
developing FMS3
applications using
ActionScript 3.0, with
chapters that focus on
speciﬁc aspects of the
server and how they work.
FMS3 is very diﬀerent
from regular web servers.
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Because its open-socket
server technology stays
connected until users quit
the application, you can
stream audio, video, text,
and other media in real
time. FMS3 is also quite
diﬀerent from previous
versions, a fact that web
developers familiar with
Flash Media Server 2 or
Flash Communication
Server 1.5 will quickly
discover. Don't worry.
With Learning Flash Media
Server 3 and a little
experience with Flash CS3
and ActionScript 3.0,
anyone can get up to
speed in no time. You'll

learn how to install FMS3,
organize your
development environment
with Apache web server,
and use the management
console before diving into
the whys and hows of:
Recording and playing
back streaming audio and
video in VP6 and H.264
formats Using the new
Flash Media Encoder to
stream and record video
Camera and microphone
settings Non-persistent
client-side remote shared
objects Two-way audiovideo communications
Broadcasting and serverside bandwidth control
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Working with server-side
ﬁles: the ﬁle class Serverside shared objects
Server-side streams
Setting up a software load
handler using FMS3's new
server-side NetStream
Bringing in data and
working with conﬁguration
ﬁles At the heart of every
chapter is a core set of
code that shows the
minimum requirements
needed for diﬀerent
procedures. Beyond that,
Learning Flash Media
Server 3 provides you
with plenty of options for
using FMS3's diﬀerent
versions -- the full-feature
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server, the streaming-only
server, and the limiteduser development server.
It's a whole new world of
media, and this book puts
you right at the doorstep.
Ready to enter?
MicroStrategy Report
Services: Documents and
Dashboards Peachpit
Press
Building on the popular
Sybex Study Guide
approach, this book will
provide 100% coverage of
the exam objectives for all
three of the IC3-GS4
exam modules:
Computing Fundamentals
Key Applications Living
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Online The book will
contain clear and concise
information fundamental
computing concepts and
skills. It will include
hands-on examples and
self-paced exercises
showing readers how to
perform critical tasks
need to pass the exams.
Key exam topics,
including: Operating
system basics Computer
hardware/software and
concepts Troubleshooting
Common computer
application features Word
processing, spreadsheet,
and presentation
activities Basic database
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interactions Collaboration
Browsers Networking
concepts Digital
communication and
citizenship Safe
computing Research
ﬂuency Finally, readers
will have access to a
robust set of learning
tools, including the Sybex
test engine with chapter
review questions, a
preassessment test,
hundreds of practice test
questions (including
performance-based
questions), and author
videos. Readers will also
have access to over 100
electronic ﬂashcards and
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the chapter ﬁles needed
to complete the hands-on
and self-paced exercises
in the book.
Reporting Suite Quick
Start Guide for
MicroStrategy 9. 3
Macworld
An Administrator’s Guide
to Online Education is an
essential resource for the
higher education
administrator. Unlike most
books regarding online
education, this book is not
about teaching; it is about
eﬀectively administrating
an online education
program. Grounded in
existing distance

education theory, and
drawing from best
practices, current
research, and an
extensive review of
current literature, An
Administrator’s Guide to
Online Education
systematically identiﬁes
and discusses seven key
issues that aﬀect the
practice of online
education today:
leadership and strategic
planning, policy and
operation, faculty, online
student services, online
student success,
technology and the
courseware management
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system, and ﬁnally
marketing. Throughout
the text, the authors
provide case studies,
examples, policies, and
resources from actual
institutions, which further
enhance the value of this
text. An Administrator’s
Guide to Online
Education, encompasses
the issues and provides
information on how to
accomplish one speciﬁc
task: successful online
education administration.
Your one-stop solution
for passing the AWS
SysOps Administrator
certiﬁcation
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MicroStrategy
This IBM® Redbooks®
publication demonstrates
and documents that the
combination of IBM
System x®, IBM GPFSTM,
IBM GPFS-FPO, IBM
Platform Symphony®, IBM
Platform HPC, IBM
Platform LSF®, IBM
Platform Cluster Manager
Standard Edition, and IBM
Platform Cluster Manager
Advanced Edition deliver
signiﬁcant value to clients
in need of cost-eﬀective,
highly scalable, and
robust solutions. IBM
depth of solutions can
help the clients plan a
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foundation to face
challenges in how to
manage, maintain,
enhance, and provision
computing environments
to, for example, analyze
the growing volumes of
data within their
organizations. This IBM
Redbooks publication
addresses topics to
educate, reiterate,
conﬁrm, and strengthen
the widely held opinion of
IBM Platform Computing
as the systems software
platform of choice within
an IBM System x
environment for deploying
and managing
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environments that help
clients solve challenging
technical and business
problems. This IBM
Redbooks publication
addresses topics to that
help answer customer's
complex challenge
requirements to manage,
maintain, and analyze the
growing volumes of data
within their organizations
and provide expert-level
documentation to transfer
the how-to-skills to the
worldwide support teams.
This IBM Redbooks
publication is targeted
toward technical
professionals
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(consultants, technical
support staﬀ, IT
Architects, and IT
Specialists) who are
responsible for delivering
cost-eﬀective computing
solutions that help
optimize business results,
product development, and
scientiﬁc discoveries.
Construction and
Application - Third
International Conference
on Large-Scale Knowledge
Resources, LKR 2008,
Tokyo, Japan, March 3-5,
2008, Proceedings
MicroStrategy
Citrix XenDesktop
Implementation explores

the implementation of
Citrix XenDesktop, a
virtual desktop
infrastructure solution.
After introducing the
desktop virtualization, the
book discusses the
installation of a desktop
delivery controller
through advanced
XenDesktop Client
Settings. This book brieﬂy
discusses the work of
desktop delivery
controller mechanisms
followed by its installation
process, integration
process of XenDesktop
with Microsoft Active
Directory, and the
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conﬁguration of the
desktop delivery
controller. It then
examines the process of
installing the virtual
desktop onto the server
infrastructure, and it
follows the installation
and integration onto Xen
Server, Hyper-V, and
VMware hypervisors.
Furthermore, it discusses
the advanced
conﬁguration settings.
The book covers the
installation of the Citrix
Provisioning Server and
its fundamental
conﬁguration. It also
explores the conﬁguration
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of Citrix XenApp for
Application provisioning,
the integration of virtual
applications, and the
implementation of virtual
proﬁles into the virtual
desktop. The book
concludes by explaining
the advanced XenDesktop
client settings on audio,
video, and peripherals.
Ideal one-stop handbook
for implementing a Citrix
XenDesktop virtual
desktop solution Includes
all technical details
required for you to
evaluate how Citrix
XenDesktop would
integrate into your
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existing environment
Covers integration with
VMware ESX/vSphere,
Microsoft Hyper-V
including System Center
Virtual Machine Manager
(SCVMM) and Citrix
XenServer
Adobe Flash CS4
Professional on Demand
MicroStrategy, Inc.
This low-priced, practical
guide is packed with
handy information for
people who want to jump
right in and start using OS
X Mavericks. Author Jeﬀ
Carlson is like your smart
techy neighbor, sitting at
elbow guiding you
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through how to get the
most out of Mavericks. Jeﬀ
will show you how to:
Download, set up, and
start using Mavericks
Manage ﬁles with iCloud
Swipe, pinch, and scroll:
Master Mavericks' MultTouch gestures Install
applications from the Mac
App Store Stay in touch:
Enjoy video call with
family and friends with
FaceTime and chat them
up with Messages Don't
miss another email or
family event with
Notiﬁcations Read your
ebooks with iBooks In
addition, Jeﬀ oﬀers plenty
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of tips and tricks for
getting the most from
Mavericks.
Facebook Me! A Guide
to Having Fun with
Your Friends and
Promoting Your
Projects on Facebook
Learning Flash Media
Server 3
This low-priced, handy
guide is packed with
practical guidance for
people who want to jump
in and start using the OS
X Mountain Lion. Written
by Jeﬀ Carlson, this
essential companion
features snappy writing,
eye-catching graphics,

and a clean design to help
readers get the most out
of OS X Mountain Lion. Jeﬀ
guides readers through
Apple's OS X Mountain
Lion, showing you how to:
Download, set up, and
starting using Mountain
Lion. Manage ﬁles with
iCloud. Swipe, pinch, and
scroll: Master Mountain
Lion's Mult-Touch
gestures. Install
applications from the Mac
App Store, and stay safe
with Gatekeeper. Stay in
touch: Enjoy video calls
with family and friends
with FaceTime and chat
them up with Messages.
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Don't miss another email,
calendar alert, or friend
request with Notiﬁcation
Center. Show oﬀ your
gaming skills through
Game Center. In addition,
Jeﬀ oﬀers plenty of tips
and tricks for getting the
most from Mountain Lion.
The Medical Library
Association Guide to
Finding Out About
Heart Disease John
Wiley & Sons
Focusing on the version of
SAS Visual Analytics on
SAS 9.4, this thorough
guide will show you how
to make sense of your
complex data with the
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goal of leading you to
smarter, data-driven
decisions without having
to write a single line of
code ¿̐ư unless you want
to. -Linux Bible 2010 Edition
Newnes
While Adobe Photoshop
has long been their choice
for editing digital
photographs, many
photographers want a
more focused tool. That’s
where Adobe Photoshop
Lightroom comes in.
Designed from the ground
up with digital
photographers in mind,
Photoshop Lightroom
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oﬀers powerful editing
features in a streamlined
interface that lets
photographers import,
sort, and organize images.
The Adobe Photoshop
Lightroo m Book was also
written with
photographers in mind.
Best-selling author Martin
Evening describes
Photoshop Lightroom’s
features in detail from a
photographer’s
perspective. As an
established commercial
and fashion photographer,
martin knows ﬁrsthand
what photographers need
for an eﬃcient workﬂow.
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He’s also been working
with Photoshop Lightroom
from the beginning,
monitoring the product’s
development and
providing feedback on the
public beta. As a result,
Martin knows the software
inside and out, from
image selection to image
editing to image
management. In this book
you’ll learn how to: Work
eﬃciently with images
shot in the raw formatn
import photographs with
ease and sort them
according to your
workﬂow Create and
manage a personal image
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library Apply tonal
corrections to multiple
images quickly Integrate
Photoshop Lightroom with
Adobe Photoshop Export
images for print or Web as
digital contact sheets or
personal portfolios
Photographers will ﬁnd
Adobe Photoshop
Lightroom—and The
Adobe Photoshop
Lightroom
Book—indispensable tools
in their digital darkroom.
A free Lightroom 1.1 PDF
supplement update is now
available at
www.peachpit.com/regist
er.

MicroStrategy Suite Quick
Start Guide for
MicroStrategy 9. 3. 1
Peachpit Press
The MicroStrategy Report
Services: Documents and
Dashboards course
provides an overview of
Dynamic Enterprise
Dashboards™ built in
MicroStrategy Report
Services™ in
MicroStrategy Web™. The
course introduces the
many features that enable
you to create
sophisticated, boardroomquality documents and
the various types of
documents. In this course,
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you will learn about panel
stacks, selectors,
dashboard templates, and
analyses. Additionally,
you will learn about graph
formatting features, best
uses for certain graph
types, and best practices
in dashboard design. The
course also covers Flashspeciﬁc features, as well
as document performance
topics. You will be
introduced to Visual
Insight™ features and
capabilities.
An Introduction to SAS
Visual Analytics
MicroStrategy
An eﬀective guide to
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becoming an AWS
Certiﬁed SysOps
Administrator Key
Features Not only pass
the certiﬁcation with
conﬁdence but also
enhance your skills to
solving real-world
scenarios. A practical
guide to getting you
hands-on experience with
application management,
deployment, operation.
Enhance your AWS skills
with practice questions
and mock tests. Book
Description AWS
certiﬁcations are
becoming one of the must
have certiﬁcations for any
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IT professional working on
an AWS Cloud platform.
This book will act as your
one stop preparation
guide to validate your
technical expertise in
deployment,
management, and
operations on the AWS
platform. Along with exam
speciﬁc content this book
will also deep dive into
real world scenarios and
hands-on instructions.
This book will revolve
around concepts like
teaching you to deploy,
manage, and operate
scalable, highly available,
and fault tolerant systems
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on AWS. You will also
learn to migrate an
existing on-premises
application to AWS. You
get hands-on experience
in selecting the
appropriate AWS service
based on compute, data,
or security requirements.
This book will also get you
well versed with
estimating AWS usage
costs and identifying
operational cost control
mechanisms. By the end
of this book, you will be all
prepared to implement
and manage resources
eﬃciently on the AWS
cloud along with
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conﬁdently passing the
AWS Certiﬁed SysOps
Administrator – Associate
exam. What you will learn
Create and manage users,
groups, and permissions
using AWS IAM services
Create a secure VPC with
public and private
subnets, Network Access
Control, and security
groups Get started with
launching your ﬁrst EC2
instance, and working
with it Handle application
traﬃc with ELB and
monitor AWS resources
with CloudWatch Work
with S3, Glacier, and
CloudFront Work across

distributed application
components using SWF
Understand event-based
processing with Lambda
and messaging SQS and
SNS in AWS Get familiar
with AWS deployment
concepts and tools
including Elastic
Beanstalk,
CloudFormation and AWS
OpsWorks Who this book
is for If you are a system
administrator or a system
engineer interested in
leveraging the AWS
platform to deploy
applications then, this
book is for you. IT
professionals interested in
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passing the AWS Certiﬁed
Sysops Administrator will
also beneﬁt from this
book. Some basic
understanding of working
AWS components would
do wonders.
Salesforce Advanced
Administrator Certiﬁcation
Guide MicroStrategy
Written by two
experienced penetration
testers the material
presented discusses the
basics of the OS X
environment and its
vulnerabilities. Including
but limited to; application
porting, virtualization
utilization and oﬀensive
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tactics at the kernel, OS
and wireless level. This
book provides a
comprehensive in-depth
guide to exploiting and
compromising the OS X
platform while oﬀering the
necessary defense and
countermeasure
techniques that can be
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used to stop hackers As a
resource to the reader,
the companion website
will provide links from the
authors, commentary and
updates. Provides
relevant information
including some of the
latest OS X threats Easily
accessible to those
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without any prior OS X
experience Useful tips and
strategies for exploiting
and compromising OS X
systems Includes
discussion of defensive
and countermeasure
applications and how to
use them Covers mobile
IOS vulnerabilities
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